
DSMA Family BBQ
Thursday, August 22, 2024

6:30-8:00pm
DHS cafeteria

******************
Due to the need to clean up from feeding the students &

preparing for our families, we ask for no early arrivals please!

● Meet the staff
● Meet other parents
● Meet the DSMA

● Join a committee
● Get involved
● Stay informed!

What else is happening at the BBQ?

● Uniforms for incoming members issued
● Membership applications accepted
● Logo items available for purchase
● A sneak peak of this year’s field show
● Scholarship ad book packets will be

ready for pick-up for all music students!

Volunteers are needed to help cook & serve our students and families!

To sign up, please contact the DSMA!

https://dsmahome.org/contact/

